Overstone Combined School
PTA Newsletter March

Photography Session
The PTA have secured a
professional
photographer to come
into school on Saturday
30th April to take some
fun, relaxed portraits of
your family. To book
please complete the
booking form attached to
the ParentMail sent
21/3/22.

Ice cream Friday
will return
after Easter!
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Easter Event
A huge thank you for all the Easter egg donations, they will be
ised as tombola prizes at the Easter Event on Wednesday 6th April.
(Please see the ParentMail sent 18/3/22)
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Children’s fete Friday 13th May during school hours



